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Recommendation for Action

301 W. Second Street
Austin, TX

File #: 21-2308, Agenda Item #: 125. 7/29/2021���

Posting Language
Conduct a public hearing and consider proposed rate and fee changes for Austin Energy as part of the Fiscal
Year 2021-2022 proposed budget.

Lead Department
Austin Energy.

Fiscal Note
This item has no unanticipated fiscal impact. A fiscal note is not required.

Prior Council Action:
July 22, 2021 - Austin Energy public hearing was set.

For More Information:
Jeff Vice, Director, Local Government Affairs, 512-322-6087; John Davis, Director, AE Finance, 512-505-3724

Council Committee, Boards and Commission Action:
July 15, 2021- Recommended by the Electric Utility Commission on a 6-0 vote, with Commissioner
Funkhouser off the dais, Commissioners Hadden, Stone, and Wray absent and one vacancy.

Additional Backup Information:
This action requests City Council to conduct a public hearing to receive public comments and consider the
proposed changes to rates and fees included in Austin Energy’s Fiscal Year 2021-2022 proposed budget.

Council is scheduled to adopt the City Budget on August 11-13, 2021.

The City Code in Section 15-9-3 specifically requires a public hearing prior to the City Council approving any
changes in electric, water, wastewater, and garbage collection rates.

Strategic Outcome(s):
Government That Works for All.
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